
Reminder:. 

 -Please have a complete 

set of weather  

appropriate clothes  for 

your child in their cubby. 

-Don’t forget to check  
classroom doors for any  

important information  

and events. 

4412 SE 15 Ave. 

Cape Coral, Fl 33904 

Phone: 239-549-8818 

Fax : 239-549-4537 
Southcape 

@wellingtonacademyschools. 
com                     

Tuition is due on Friday 
for the following week. 
If not paid by 4:00 pm 
Monday a $40.00 late 

fee will be applied to 
your account.   

We made it through the first couple of 

weeks  without a hitch. The teachers 

and children are adjusting well to their  

routines.  

This month’s theme is  
“Community Helpers”. If there are any 
parents that would like to come in and 

share with the children the work they 

do, please let us know.   

September 6th is National Read a Book 

Day.  In honor of this day we would like 

to expand our  

reading library. If each child donates 1 

book  to their classroom we will be able 

to meet this goal. 

Bring in your donations. We love used 

books! 

September 10th is Parent Orientation 

for all classes  from 7pm-8pm, join us to 

see what your child’s day is like.  
We are having our annual Fall Festival in 

October; any prize donations you may be 

able to offer would be greatly  

appreciated. We are asking for candy 

donations as well . 

 

 

 

*For the safety of 

the children, please 

do not leave your car 

running unattended, 

also be sure to watch 

your speed in the 

parking lot and that 

children are attended 

 to at all times. 

Parents Night Out 

September 18, 2015 6:00 pm-11:00 

pm 

Parents can enjoy a night out while your 

child has a fun filled evening of arts, 

games and a movie. We also provide 

dinner. Siblings and friends children 

welcome. Please sign up at the front  

desk. 

Wellington Academy  
South Cape Check us out online!        

www.wellingtonacademyschools.com 
 

 

 
 

Refer a friend  and 

receive  a $50.00 

credit for two weeks 

totaling $100.00 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have children’s  
Wellington T-Shirts  

available  for $10.00,  

order 

at the front desk. 

September 6–  

National Read a Book 

Day 

September 7–  

Labor Day  

Wellington Closed 

September 10–  

Parent 

Orientation 

( All Classes)  

7pm-8pm 

September 13–  

Grandparents Day 

September 14– Rosh Ha-

shanah  No VPK 



  Babbles from the Nursery.. 

Welcome to September and a 

new school year.  

A few milestones for our  

babies  are Aaron , Dalton, and 

Regan are sitting up and Kaylee 

is crawling. 

We would like to welcome Lily 

to our classroom, we are glad 

she has joined us! 

Please make sure to label all 

bottles, caps/lids and change 

of clothes. 

We are looking forward to a 

fun filled month. 

Thank you for sharing your 

bundles of joy with us! 

 

Love your Infant Teachers, 

Ms. Kerry, Ms. Kathy, 

Ms. Ashley, Ms. Jill pm 

 

 

It’s back to school time,! We 
had a blast splishing and 

splashing  at water play  for 

the summer months.  

This month’s theme is  

Community Helpers. 

We’re learning a lot  and  

having so much fun dressing up 

in dramatic play, walking on 

the balance beam, and dancing 

with musical instruments.  

Parents, please don’t let your 
child miss out on their learning 

time and try to have them at 

school by 9am.  

Please remember to label your 

child’s belongings especially 
sippy cups.  

Thanks for letting us play and 

learn with your child. 

 

Love your Dev. 1 Teachers, 

Ms. Minnie ,  Ms. Geneva, 

Ms. Elyse  pm 

         

 

   

August was awesome but now 

we are on to September! 

This month we will be learning 

about all of our Community 

Helpers .  

We  will continue working hard 

on our ABC’s and Numbers  

1-10 .   

We are very proud of how well 

all of our friends are doing 

with potty training. 

Please make sure your child 

has extra clothing  in their 

cubby for those occasional 

spills or accidents.  

Thank you for sharing your  

children with us  and we are 

looking forward to another 

awesome month. 

 

Love your Dev.2 Teachers, 

Ms. Jessica,  Ms. Michelle 

     

 

                                        

    

   

D2      Nursery 

 

 

       D1 



D3          VPK 
Welcome to all of our new friends  and  

families. 

We are so excited to learn and grow  

together this school year . 

Please remember VPK hrs are  

8:30 am –11:30 pm. 

Our theme this month is Community  

Helpers.  

Our show and tell days will be on Friday each 

week. Your child’s item should be theme  
related.  

We ask that no toys are to be brought into 

the classroom; they are a distraction from 

learning. 

Please be sure to check the parent  

communication board  on the door to our 

classroom for any information about your 

child's day. Please also check folders each 

day. 

We are having a Grandparents Day party on 

Friday September 11th at 10:30 am  in our 

classroom.  If your child’s Grandparents’ can 
join them for a snack that day please sign up 

on the Parent Board. 

We are looking forward to a fantastic month.  

Please remember a change of clothing for 

your child’s cubby, occasional accidents do 
happen. 

Thank you for sharing your child with us! 

 

 

Love your VPK Teachers 

 

             Ms. Elyse , Ms. Kate, 

           Ms. Jenn 

 

 

Last month was all about Back to School.  

We have been working hard on  

recognizing our letters , numbers, and 

shapes.  We are also tracing our names and 

learning to spell them out. 

Show and tell day is on Thursday of each 

week , the item your child brings should go 

with the letter of the week.  The letter of 

the week is always posted on the parent 

board  which is located on the classroom 

door.  

We ask that no toys be brought into the 

classroom. We can’t be responsible for 

items , also they cause a  

distraction 

Please remember a sheet and blanket  for 

naptime and a reusable bag to take them 

home to wash on Fridays.  

Please also provide a change of clothes. 

Your child’s belongings need to fit inside 
their cubby, the door should be able to shut.  

.We are having a Grandparents’ Day party on 
Friday September 11th at 3:30 pm in our 

classroom. Your child’s Grandparents can join 
them for a snack that day. Look for the sign 

up sheet on The Parent Board. 

I am looking forward to learning and growing 

with your child  this month! 

 

Love your Dev. 3 Teacher, 

 

Ms. Danielle,  

 



Happy Birthday 
 

Tyler S.——————-9/10 

Brennan M.————-9/11 

Thomas C.—————-9/17 

Joseph V.—————-9/18 

Aura D.———————9/21 

Mackenzie St.————9/28 

 

Staff 
Ms. Minnie—-9/11 

Ms. Jennifer—-9/21 

 

 
 

 
 

- 

 

 


